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At Baldragon Academy, we value feedback from our families, parents and carers.   
 
Since introducing the annual parental survey in 2018, we have received feedback that, year on year, illustrates 
the growth in parental confidence in almost all aspects of our school.  Every year, we use your feedback to 
help shape and improve our school.  This year, we will use your feedback to evaluate against existing school 
improvement measures as well as establishing new school improvement measures, as part of our COVID 
recovery. 
 
To help us to continue to improve, please take a few moments to complete this short questionnaire: 
https://forms.office.com/r/gWjYfLp6T2. 
 
The questionnaire is now live and will close at 9am on Monday 6 December 2021.  
 
Similar to previous years, to better understand your feedback we may follow up directly with you.  Therefore, 
it is important that you leave your name and your child's name. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to complete this questionnaire honestly. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Mr H McAninch 
Headteacher 
 
 
          
 
 
 


